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November 10, 2008  

To:  Public Works and Infrastructure Committee  

Form:  Executive Committee  

Subject: Requesting a Ban of Water Bottle Sales on City Property  

The Executive Committee on November 10, 2008, referred the Member Motion (September 30, 
2008)  by Councillor Del Grande, seconded by Councillor Di Giorgio, entitled “Requesting a Ban of 
Water Bottle Sales on City Property”,  to the Public Works and Infrastructure Committee for 
consideration at its meeting scheduled to be held on November 12, 2008, when the Public Works 
and Infrastructure Committee gives consideration to the report (October 31, 2008) from the General 
Manager, Solid Waste Management Services, entitled “Proposed Measures to Reduce In-Store 
Packaging Waste and Litter, Municipal Hazardous and Special Waste and Plastic Water Bottles”.     
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